
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Several Members of Danville City Council 
and Members of City Staff will depart on  

Sunday, March 25, 2018  
For a trip to Louisville, Kentucky and 

Chattanooga, Tennessee 
 

The purpose of the trip is to meet with members of 
Louisville and Chattanooga City staffs,  

and tour their riverfront parks. 
 

Council Members and Staff will arrive 
 back to Danville 

Thursday, March 29, 2018,  
at approximately 9:00 p.m. 

 
s/Susan M. DeMasi 

City Clerk 


